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Redningsøvelse 2019
The Norwegian Cave Rescue Team (NGRT) is member of the state-sponsored association of voluntary rescue 
organisations, which feels like a big family. This year's rescue training was in Svarthammarhola, Saltdal. Even though it 
seemed to be an easy project due to the big dimensions of the cave, they found a side passage which presented 
challenges in the form of some low and narrow passages. 
All members are well trained, and this time they learned much about organisation and the special techniques of getting 
through tiny holes. Additional training was given in a gym on the Sunday.

Redningsøvelse høsten 2019


